Bellenden Primary School

Dewar Street, Peckham, London, SE15 4JP

Tel: 0207 732 7107
Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk

Monday 15", January 202

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 1 Trip: Battersea Park Children’s Zoo

Your child will be taking part in our trip to support their topic learning.

Educational visit/trip Battersea Park Children's Zoo
Date Wednesday 24" January 2024
Depart from school at 09.00am

Return to school by 1.00pm

Travelling by Public Transport

Items to take school uniform/small healthy snack
Cost of trip £9.50

As you have signed the ‘Permission for Trips during School Hours’ form when your child
enrolled, we will not need a returned signed slip for this trip.

Yours Sincerely

S. Shirodkawr

Year 1 Teacher
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